
NEWS RELEASE
Northeastern Catholic School Board Wears Pink to Stop School Bullying
Timmins, April 14, 2010: The Northeastern Catholic District School Board is wearing Pink

shirts today to support the 3rdAnnual “Pink Shirt Day” on April 14th. This is the third annual

pink shirt day where people across our nation and worldwide, wear pink as a statement

for anti-bullying.

Tricia Stefanic Welts, Superintendent of Educationcommented, “Many schools across 

our system will also be participating in Pink Shirt Day, all in an effort to stop bullying

within our schools.”

Mason Marin, Junior Kindergarten French Immersion, St. Patrick’s School in Kapuskasing 

participates in Pink Shirt Day to stop bullying in schools.

For more information, please contact:
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213
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“You Are The Light of The World!”


